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4th June 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As we start the second half of the Summer term it has been wonderful to welcome 

back pupils in preschool, reception, Year 1 and the Key Worker group.  The pupils 

attending have all settled brilliantly and adapted well to the social distancing 

measures that are in place.   

 

Following a thorough risk assessment for the phased reopening, we were able to 

safely extend our provision for these identified year groups at this time.  The 

guidance is ever changing and if we are able to extend our phased opening to the 

Year 6 pupils, we will inform the parents who accepted their child’s place on the 

previous survey.    

 

School Office 

 

As you will be aware the school office is currently closed.  Please ensure all 

correspondence is completed through email/telephone.  The times the office will be 

able to respond to emails/phone calls is 8am – 3:30pm Monday to Fridays.  As you 

will understand the office is incredible busy and calls/emails will be responded to 

as soon as possible and we aim for this to happen within 2 working days.   

 

Staffing updates. 

  

Mrs. Penney has welcomed a beautiful baby girl called Phoebe.  They are all doing 

brilliantly and we look forward to meeting her when it is safe to do so.   

 

Mrs. Emeny will be leaving us at the end of the term as she has been successfully 

appointed to a teaching position closer to home, which includes a core subject 

leadership responsibility.  She has been a wonderful asset to the Year Six team 

and will be truly missed. We will shortly be looking at recruitment for these 

positions and we will be in touch again soon.  

Headteacher: Mrs L Boucher 

Tel: 01733 840527 

Fax: 01733 840322 

E-Mail: office@coates.cambs.sch.uk 

Website: www.coatesprimaryschool.info 
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Mrs. Sarah Gore will also be leaving us at the end of the term to undertake her 

teaching qualification.  Although she has only been with us a short time she has 

impacted on the EYFS unit and I am sure she will be an asset to the teaching 

profession.  

 

I would like to say an enormous thank you for all the support we have received 

from the families of Coates Primary school.  We have been overwhelmed by the 

kind words, cards and gifts which we have received.   

 

We really cannot wait until we are able to safely welcome more pupils back and I 

will keep you updated on any changes in guidance and future plans.  

 

Kind regards  

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Lindsey Boucher 

Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

                                
 

Together we dream, believe and achieve! 
 


